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The Earth Removal Board, per Chapter 63 of the Town of Sterling General Bylaws,
will hold a public hearing on to consider the application for an earth removal permit
for Scott Hammond for property located at 31 Holden Road (Parcel ID 100-16).

The public hearing will be held on Thursday, November 21, 2019 at 5:30 PM at the
Mary Ellen Butterick Municipal Building, Room 202, 1 Park Street, Sterling, MA.
Any person wishing to be heard should be present in person at said time before the
Board. A copy of this application is on file and available for inspection at the Town
Clerk’s Office during regular business hours.

John F. Kilcoyne, Chair
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